
Foundation News! 
14th March 2025 

This Week 

This week, have been finding out about astronauts and 
the work they do to help us learn about the solar 

system. The children have impressed us with their 

recall of facts about Mae Jemison, Chris Hadfield and 
Neil Armstrong. We have learnt that books about the 

life of a person are called a ‘biography’ - if you have 

any at home, please put a photo on Tapestry for us to 
share.  

In maths, we have been counting in 2s to 20, 10s to 

100 and 5s to 50. Please keep practising this at home. 
We have also been representing the different patterns 

using Numicon, 10 frames and 100 squares. 

This week we have also started working in our new 

phonics groups, with the children taking part in 
teaching activities that best meet their next step. On a 

Friday, the activities they bring home will link to their 

learning and may be different to what their friends are 
doing. This is to best meet everyone’s individual needs, 

is linked to our regular assessments, and support each 

children to progress on their own learning journey.  

Poetry Basket: Spring Wind 

Messages 

Thank you for all the entries into the Read Your Way 

photo competition. They have all been shared with 

Mrs. Turner. 

Please check that jumpers are clearly named. Now that 

there is some sunshine, the children take them off far 

more often! 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 21st March, 3pm to 4pm: Scholastic Book Fair 

in the school Gallery. 

Tuesday 1st April: EYFS Craft Afternoon. Join us in 

school from 1.30 for springtime craft activities. 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday                         
to                                         

Dylan! 


